
 

Here is everything you need to know! 

Tickets £3 in advance, £4 on the door 

Tickets can be purchased either online or by cash. Please ensure all advance payments are 

made no later than Thursday 12th October, midday.  

We will accept the correct change in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, year and 

class written on the front along with “PTA Disco Ticket” placed into the Drop Box on the wall 

outside the main office. 

Online payments to the PTA bank account can be made using the following details: 

Name: Loose Primary School PTA 
Sort Code: 23-05-80 
Account: 47721759 
Reference: please use your child’s year group followed by their name, for example Jane 
Smith in year 3 would be 3JaneSmith 
 
You may get a message when making the payment that the account details cannot be 
verified. This is because our new bank account with Metrobank, is not part of the scheme 
that allows details to be checked, however you should still be able to make the payment. 
 

The Discos 
 

Years 3 & 4 

Children will get changed into their disco clothes in their classrooms at 3.20pm.  All children 

attending the disco will then be taken to the Orchard hall by their class teachers where the 

disco will take place. Teachers, PTA members and parent volunteers will be in attendance 

throughout the disco. 

Please then come and collect your child from Orchard Hall at 5pm. Please enter via the 

main gate and then through the main office entrance, go through the hall, collect your 

child and leave from hall doors at the far end. Please note no parking will be allowed on 

the school site. 

 

Loose Primary School PTA Presents: 

KS2 Discos 

Friday 13th October 2023 

Years 3&4 3.30-5.00pm 

Years 5&6 5.30-7.00pm 

 

 

 



 

Years 5 & 6 

Arrival at 5.30pm via main entrance. Please note that the children are not permitted to 

bring mobile phones or devices with them. Your child can purchase a ticket on the door for 

£4 if you’ve not had a chance to get one previously.  

Any parents who have already offered their help please come for 5.15pm and let the PTA 

member at reception know you are here so you can come straight into the hall for allocation 

of stall/job. Thank you.  

Children will be marked off on a register as they enter.  

Please then come and collect your child from the Orchard Hall at 7pm. Again, no parking 

will be allowed on site.  

Refreshments, snacks, novelties etc 

During both discos the children will have access to water for FREE. However, there will be 

various items for your children to purchase at the disco. They should bring a purse/wallet with 

some pocket money in. All items should be named to limit the chances of lost belongings. 

This is a guide of what will be available to purchase: 

Fizzy drinks £1, crisps/mini cheddars £1, chocolate bars from 25p, pick and mix sweets from 

10p, novelties 20p - £1.50, tattoos 20p - 50p.  

We hope your children have a fun evening! 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Loose Primary School PTA 


